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STOCKHOLM, 21 September – The Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) has 
refreshed its website to highlight the forthcoming Fifth Assessment Report (AR5). 
 
Go to www.ipcc.ch for a wealth of information and background material on AR5. 
 
The home page will provide direct links to the reports as they become available. 
 
 
For more information contact: 
 
IPCC Press Office, Email: ipcc-media@wmo.int 

Jonathan Lynn, + 41 22 730 8066 or Werani Zabula, + 41 22 730 8120 
 

Follow IPCC on  Facebook and Twitter     
 
 
Note to editors : 
 
The IPCC will consider the Working Group I contribution to the Fifth Assessment Report – the 
physical science basis of climate change – in Stockholm on 23-26 September 2013. The Summary 
for Policymakers will be released on 27 September 2013. The full report will be released in an 
unedited version on 30 September 2013. It will be published online in January 2014 and in book 
form a few months later. 
 
The Working Group II contribution – impacts, adaptation and vulnerability – will be considered by 
the IPCC in Yokohama, Japan, on 25-29 March 2014. The Working Group III contribution will be 
considered by the iPCC in Berlin on 7-11 April 2014. The Fifth Assessment Report will be completed 
with the Synthesis Report that will be considered by the IPCC in Copenhagen on 27-31 October 
2014. 
 
 
 


